
Announcements for Friday, August 17, 2018 

- Senior Women is looking for club officers. Applications are available in the 9th grade 

guidance office at Ms. Hastings Desk. Please complete and return your application to Mrs. 

Treaster no later than Friday, August 24th. 

 

- If you ordered a School Planner, pick up will be today at lunch in front of the Cafeteria. 

 

- Any student who has not received a locker can see administrators outside the Cafeteria 

during all lunches today. 

 

- Students need to turn in the Code of Conduct to their 4th period teachers. 

 

- The ID machine is up and running!  Please see go to the 9th Grade Academy during lunch if 

you need a new ID card. 

 

- The table tennis club will be holding its first meeting on Wednesday, August 22nd in the 

small cafeteria until 4:00, please sign up at the club fair if you’re interested. 

 

- The Spanish Club is looking for officers! If you are interested in a leadership role, please 

come see Ms. Echt in room N-240 to pick up an application. Deadline to submit the 

application is August 29th 

 

- MONEY! MONEY! MONEY!  The VyStar Credit Union on campus is now open!  Make your 

way to Room 422 to open a free account or get back to business!  We are excited to see 

you! 

 

- For anyone interested in trying out for boys lacrosse this spring, there will be an 

informational meeting on Tuesday, August 21st in the small cafeteria at 4pm. 

 

 

 


